Dear MVCDC Families,

We have 1 new COVID-19 case to report this week:

 this case involved a child at the **Dayton View** center in Montgomery County resulting in 15 children needing to quarantine. Two classrooms were closed.

MVCDC COVID-19 protocols require the following:

- 1) All staff (vaccinated and unvaccinated) in contact with children MUST wear a mask.
- 2) Anyone entering the building MUST wear a mask.
- 3) Bus drivers and monitors MUST wear a mask when on the bus.
- 4) Parents can enter the building and drop off their children, but they must wear a mask.

Visit https://gettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov/ for vaccine information.

Our goal is to keep you, your child, and our staff safe and healthy. Please help adhere to the health and safety protocols - wear MASKS while in our buildings. Thanks for your continued support and cooperation.

Thank you for entrusting us with your children! We are excited to welcome your family to the new school year. We still have a few openings for preschool children. If you have a friend or neighbor looking for a quality preschool program, please let them know about MVCDC and ask them to call (937) 2EN-ROLL.

Don't forget to join #MVCDCBACKTOSCHOOL - The Yard Sign Contest will run through Monday, August 30. Participate in the contest for a chance to win a \$25 gift card.

- 1. Pick up a MVCDC ENROLLING NOW Yard Sign from your center
- 2. Place the sign somewhere in your community
- 3. Take a picture of the sign- Be Creative!
- 4. Share your photo on Facebook or Instagram and tag MVCDC

We still need DIFFERENCE MAKERS to be part of our team! If you know someone looking for a job or a career change, let them know about the great opportunities at MVCDC.

Have a good weekend!

Gratefully,

Berta